
Parent Forum
WELCOME TO RC

Join us for our first workshop of the year
where we will explore how we do things
in the nursery and what you are likely to
expect and answer any questions that

you may have.

This is a great introductory
session for you all. One
session will be face to face
and the second one will be
online to offer flexibility for
as many people to attend.

Rebecca Cheetham
Nursery School

Friday 29th September 2023
9:00am Face-to-face (call to book
a space) or
2:30pm online 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87073517551?
pwd=78prBgubOEJHHbt67JnJAUIh5rD9zS.1


